[bookmark: _GoBack]The MACA Board elected three new Directors at its January 4th meeting.  Theresa Liguzinski was elected to complete Bill Moran's term, Bryan Mock was elected to complete Pat Feghali's term, and Dan Weinstein was elected to a new Director slot, bringing the group back to nine total members.  There is no Vice President.

The following changes were agreed to standing committees:
- Judi Cettel will take over for Russ Ferneding as chair of the Community Improvement Projects committee, which will also incorporate the activities of the Revitalization committee.  Russ will continue to serve on the CIP committee.
- Theresa Liguzinski will join both the Planning & Development and CIP committees.
- Dan Weinstein will also join both the Planning & Development and CIP committees.
- Bryan Mock will serve on the Community Life committee.

Tom Abare distributed a budget analysis for 2014-2018 plus projected 2019 cash flows.  MACA's account balance is $33,866.34.  That is approximately $1,100 less than a year ago.

The Board is interested in hearing from other MACA members about their top priorities in 2019.  Member input will help guide the Board's activities for the year.  Please let us know.

Russ Ferneding will investigate who should be contacted to understand what is being done to prevent another mudslide near the intersections of Hill and Martin, as occurred last year.

The Planning & Development Committee will discuss the current situation with the vacant lot at the intersection of Ida and Paradrome.

The next MACA meeting is scheduled for 7:00 on Tuesday, February 5th, at the HCI Parish Center.  We hope to see you there.

